Oliver Short

7 September 2016.

To whom it may concern,

I have known Mr Robbie Litvoi since 2012

L have been a regular visitor to his home on the South Fairground Site, Vale of Health,
Hampstead Heath.

I have a lot of experience working with charity organisations, which supports people to improve
wellbeing and create stronger communities. | have been impressed by the organic way of living
that Robbie has accomplished and his community spirit. I have always experienced Robbie's
home as open and welcoming.

[ believe that Robbie has been permitted (o live at this location for many vears, because he was
invited by the land owner to secure and supervise the grounds in good order. That he appears to
have achieved.

I am happy to give vou further details il needed. T have lived at the above address since T was
born.
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